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PEQUOT VILLAGE NEWS LETTER
RSC office hours Wednesday and Friday (9:00-4:00)

My job is to provide you with information on your programs and benefits,
help you acquire the services you need, assist you in filling out paperwork.
You can reach me at 860-448-9070.

RENTERS’ REBATE

ANY RESIDENT WHO DIDN’T ALREADY APPLY FOR RENTERS’ REBATE
NEEDS TO CONTACT RSC. I WILL HAVE YOUR RENT FOR 2020.

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT
JULY 6™ 1:00PM

Pequot Village Community Room

GROTON HOUSING AUTHORITY BOARD MEETING

Meeting will be on Wednesday July 27t af 3:.00 pm
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Residents of Grasso Gardens & Pequot Village July 2022 Newsletter

IMPORTANT INFORMATION — PLEASE READ!

Inspections have been completed for Pequot Village and Grasso Gardens. Many
residents failed their inspections as well as numerous lease violations. Letters
will be coming out shortly.

*SAVE THE DATES!
Property Meeting at 1:00PM Wednesday July 6" (Pequot Village)
e Tenant Meeting at 1:30PM Wednesday July 13t (Grasso Gardens)

Property Meeting at 2:00PM Wednesday July 27" (Grasso Gardens-Rehab Updates)
*ALL are welcome to attend meetings regardless of location!

GROUNDS
Landscaping schedule has changed and will be as follows:
Grasso Garden — Monday

Pequot Village — Tuesday
*Schedule is also subject to weather conditions.

Flowers and plants that belong to the Groton Housing Authority should not be cut
by residents. Please do not cut the flowers located on the property as these are
for the enjoyment of all residents.

PARKING
Parking continues to be an issue in front of the Community Room of Pequot
Village. Due to the limited parking; parking spaces in front parking lot of the
community room at Pequot Village are for handicap residents (or residents who
have difficulty walking) of buildings 31 and 35 Village Lane and Visitors of the
office ONLY. Exception is on Wednesday for Bingo. All others should be using
the parking area up top in front of building 31. Vehicles could be subject to
towing.

GHA has installed at Pequot Village two bike racks to be used for bikes and
electric bikes that do not require license plates.

GHA will be installing additional signs for parking areas in the coming months.

Thank you for your cooperation!

Thank You! Be Safe and Be Well!



